October 22, 2012
Cook County Board of Education

The Cook County Board of Education met in regular work session on Monday, October 22, 2012 at 12:00 p.m. in the Cook Elementary School Board Room.  Board members Chad Sumner, Susan Griffin, Tina Revels, Maysoe Wiley and Jerry Durden were present for this meeting.  Chairman Sumner presided with Jerry Durden opening the meeting with prayer.

Superintendent Heard presented the agenda.  On a motion by Mrs. Revels, seconded by Mr. Durden, the board members voted unanimously to approve the agenda.

FEDERAL FUNDS UPDATE:  Regina Purvis presented a Federal Funds Update.  This was for information only.

DECEMBER BOARD OF EDUCATION MEETING DATES AND POSSIBLE RETREAT DATES:  Recommendation was made to move the regular December BOE meeting date to December 3, 2012 at 6:00 p.m. and to schedule the BOE Retreat date for December 6, 2012 at Shadow Oaks in Berrien County.  On a motion by Mrs. Griffin, seconded by Mr. Durden, the board members voted unanimously to approve this recommendation.
APPROVAL OF REQUIRED WHOLE BOARD TRAINING DATE:  Recommendation was made for the approval of the required whole board training to be scheduled for January 29, 2013 from 4:00 p.m. to 7:00 p.m.  On a motion by Mr. Durden, seconded by Mr. Wiley, the board members voted unanimously to approve this recommendation.

RECOMMENDATION OF PERSONNEL:  On a motion by Mr. Wiley, seconded by Mrs. Revels, the board members voted unanimously to approve the following:

RESIGNATION:
Tony Parker
-
Bus Driver, Cook County Schools (effective October 31, 2012)

TOUR NEW BUS SHOP:  The Board members toured the new bus shop.

There being no further business, the meeting was adjourned.
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